
 

 

CAMPUS NOTIFICATIONS: 
CONSTRUCTION IN PROCESS 

 

POWER OUTAGE- CALAVERAS HALL: SEPTEMBER 18 

Facilities Management will shut down the electrical power to Calaveras Hall on Saturday, September 18th from 6:00 a.m. 

to 8:00 a.m. for repairs. 

Please be sure to turn off computers and electric equipment that may be adversely affected by a power interruption 

prior to this outage.  

 

ONGOING ADA PATHWAY WORK: JULY/AUGUST 2021 

Continuing, Monday, July 19th, ADA paths will be blocked off to be seal coated and are expected to be finished by 

8/20/12. Pathway repairs will start near Riverfront Center and then progress north toward the bus shelter, followed by 

some additional pathway work that leads to Sequoia Hall and Placer Hall. Please see the map for dates and locations. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Facilities Customer Service at 916.278.6242 

 during regular business hours: Monday-Friday, 9am- 4pm. 


